
ISRS BILL MESSAGE 

Effective {date}, the Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge (ISRS) has 

been restored in St. Louis County, after having been stopped in 2016. The fee 

will be $X.XX per 100 gallons for residential customers. This charge funds 

completed water pipeline and related improvements. The ISRS will add about 

$X.XX to the water bill of the average residential customer using 22,500 gallons 

of water per quarter.
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